

Our ref: RP/ERE/Results Day Year 11

Date: 21st July 2023

Dear Parent/Carer.

GCSE Results Day Thursday 24th August

To ensure every pupil feels supported and has access to immediate guidance in the next stage of their education, we are inviting pupils in to collect their results on Thursday 24th August 2023.

Pupils are welcome to collect their results, from the sports hall between 8:30am - 10:30am on Thursday 24th August 2023.

Any pupil who cannot attend on the day in person will either need to send an email from their school account to schaplin@decschool.co.uk and the results can be emailed directly to the pupils or they can be collected on behalf of a pupil by a parents but they must provide a signed note from the pupil giving them permission to collect.

Sixth Form Admissions

During the results day our Head of Sixth Form, Mr Scarth, will be available to support (until 12pm) with enrolment, answer any questions and to provide guidance on the next steps. This will also provide an exciting opportunity to discuss the possibility of continuing your educational journey at DEC if you have not yet chosen to do so. If you would like more information regarding university, apprenticeship or careers advice then you can email our careers advisor, Mrs S.Fellows, at careers@decschool.co.uk

If you have any questions regarding the end of year exams please do not hesitate to contact the school by email enquiry@decschool.co.uk

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely,

Mr R Prime Headteacher Miss E Raine

Assistant Headteacher

E. Raie







Bournville

Birmingham

Woodbrooke Road